
 

Come join us at this summer’s

Potter 
Marsh 
Bird 
Walks
May 20-July 29, 2017

Tuesdays, 7-9 p.m.  & Saturdays, 8-10 a.m.

WHERE: Potter Marsh boardwalk, located at Mile 117 along 
the Seward Highway approximately ½ mile south of the Rabbit 
Creek Road exit and across from the Rabbit Creek Rifle Range. 

DETAILS: Come join us for a guided walk Tuesday evenings, 
7-9 pm, and Saturdays, 8-10 am, from May 20 through July 
29 on the Potter Marsh boardwalk and nearby trails to identify 
and learn about the area’s bird life. This family-friendly event is 
for all levels of birders, beginning to advanced. Binoculars are 
available for loan (no charge) and spotting scopes and guide 
books will be available. Walks will take place rain-or-shine, so 
dress accordingly. Meet your guide at the boardwalk entrance 
kiosk at Potter Marsh. Sponsored by Audubon Alaska and the 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game. 

	 	 COST: Free
						      CONTACT: 267-2281, joe.meehan@alaska.gov. 
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